
 
 
 

                                              Friday 3rd March 2021 

  

 

 

CHILD OF THE WEEK – Friday 3rd March 2021 
Each week the teachers celebrate the achievements of all children but give special recognition to some children to receive the 

Child of the Week award.  

Nursery Noah For achieving: Noah has really impressed us learning with his phonics this week. 
He has been working hard blending the sounds to make words 

Eloise For Achieving: Eloise has been a super listener this week and used fantastic language to describe 
the texture, taste, shape and smell of different vegetables we had in class.   

Reception Georgia-
Rose 

For Achieving: Georgia-Rose completed some amazing writing about The Hungry Caterpillar. 

Hussein For Improving: Hussein has worked hard on his phonics this week. 

Year 1 Thomas For Inspiring: Thomas has shown us what he is truly capable of over the past 7 weeks. He is 
showing that he has listened and learnt during his time in class and is now able to recognise, 
blend and read words with growing accuracy and confidence. We are really proud of you 
Thomas Keep it up!  

Mia For Achieving: Mia has been an ever-present member of our virtual classroom and has offered 
answers to questions, joined in with the activities and has shown that she has listened to the 
lessons well. 

Year 2 Isaic For Achieving. Isaic has attended every session online and been enthusiastic to the very end! I 
am SUPER PROUD of Isaic and all that he has achieved whilst being online!  

 Libby For Achieving: Libby for writing a fantastic diary entry independently and creating a fabulous 

book character out of a potato. Great work Libby!  

Year 3 THE 
WHOLE 
CLASS 

For Discovering, Achieving, Inspiring, Caring and Improving: Year 3, we are so proud of you all! 
The resilience, dedication to learning and caring nature you have shown throughout this tricky 
time has been AMAZING! 

Year 4  THE 
WHOLE 
CLASS 

For persevering through our online lockdown learning and giving it their all no matter what was 
thrown at them! Well done Year 4 we are very proud of you! 

The children receive their certificates from their class teacher either in person or via email and it is shared with 

the whole school through our virtual online assemblies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLBEING STARS – Friday 3rd March 2021 
Each week we work on developing skills regarding mental health and wellbeing with the children. This certificate 

celebrates those who have shown a great understanding in this week’s focus for their class. 

Nursery Sophie Sophie has been super helpful this week! She has been making sure our learning areas are tidy 
and has been a great friend helping others without being asked. 

Reception Florian For looking after a friend when he got hurt. 

Year 1 Hunter It’s been a tricky week for Hunter who has found it a bit more difficult than normal. He has not 
let it beat him though and has thrown himself into his work. Great attitude Hunter, well done!  

Year 2 Zach Zach has attended all of his online sessions with a smile even though he has missed his 
friends in class. He is the epitome of 'Passing a smile', making everyone else smile too. 

Year 3 Ruby Ruby always shows our school value of caring. She is always one of the first to offer help 
whether that’s to staff or her peers. 

Year 4  THE 
WHOLE 
CLASS 

For looking after each other through this lockdown.  

The children receive their certificates from their class teacher and it is shared with the whole school through our 

virtual online assemblies. 

 


